
 

 

CONGREGATIONAL MEETING 

 

Update & Thanks! 
 

The final tally of votes to call Amelia Fulbright this past Sunday was: 

92 Yays, 1 Nay, and 1 Abstain. 

  

There were no reported problems in voting, either in person or online. 

  

Many thanks to our Counters, Zoom Watchers, and Technical Advisors, to our Moderator Jamie 

Anderson, to Winnie Leiendecker (ably assisted by Jennifer Ward and last minute recruits Tarryn and 

Sophie Kohnpnenson) who led the effort to corral and placate the children from Sunday School to 

meeting's end, and to the Search Committee for their fine work. 


